
{Typewritten) { To Dr. Brockbank of Manchester) 

l West Franklin St., Baltimore, Md. 
Oct. 23rd, 1903. 

Dear Dr. Broe kbank: -
I am very glad indeed that you have taken charge of the Medical Chronicle, and I hope to be able to send you something during the winter. I am hard pressed by medical editors, as a rule, but the Chronicle has always been a favorite journal. 
By the way, do you get the Johns Hopkins Hospital Bulletin and the Johns Hopkins Hospital Reports in exchange? 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 
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